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Town Council Meetings 
 

 

Council Meetings for the month of April will be held at 7:00 pm on Monday, April 9
th
, 2018 and Monday, 

April 23
rd
, 2018 in the Town Office at 78 Main Street. 

Lashburn Town Council:  

Mayor: Steven Turnbull Councillors: Shannon Bryce, Laura Bowman, Alison Cheesman, 

Danelle Covey, Zach Halwachs and Kevin McNay. 

 

 

 

With the beautiful weather we’ve been having it’s so 

nice to see many people out walking their dogs. 

Just a reminder to please be courteous to the rest of the 

community and pick up after your dog! 

 

 

 The Town Office  

will be closed on 

 Friday, March 30
th
, 2018 for Good Friday 

and  

Monday, April 2
nd

, 2018 for Easter 

Monday. 

 

During the Spring Melt, please be aware of the water/ice situations around 

you. If you see a potential blockage for the flow of water please do your best to 

clear it. This will prevent it going onto your property or pooling on the street! 

 

Community Day 2018  - Saturday , June 16 th 

 

The next Community Day Meeting will be on 

Monday, April 16th at 6:30 pm in the Town Office.  

If you have a want to volunteer during Community 

Day or have a group who would like to put on or 

be a financial sponsor a specific event please 

come to the meeting or co ntact the Town Office 

to advise!  

Attendance at the meetings is not required to get 

involved, contact the Town Office for more 

information!  

FISH FRY SUPPER! 

Friday April 6
th
 4:30 PM Ù 7:00 PM 

At the  

Ýɡɰʂɷɱʄʁɽ ɜɾɻɵ ɘɾʄʁʂɴÞ 

Door Prizes 

50/50 Contest 

$17/Person 

$10/ Children 12 years or under 

Everyone Welcome 

For more info call 306-285-3232 



 

 

 

FITNESS NOW 
 

Fitness Now Gym in Lashburn 
Hours 5 am-11 pm 7 days a week 

Contact Danelle Covey @ 306-319-7433 
for info and questions 

 

 
 

 

   

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

   

     

       

    

 

   

   

 

 

  

     

   

  

 

  

  

  

  

     

   

 

  

 

Lashburn Hotel & Liquor Vendor 
Remember you can get your permit and 
spirits for any occasion IE: Weddings, 

anniversaries, etcé at the Lashburn Hotel. 
Phone Don at 285-3303 

 

Janelle Churn  
Registered Massage Therapist  

Relaxation and Therapeutic Massage  
Monday -Friday  

Appointments between 8:00am - 5:00pm  
By appointment only  

Call or text 780 -205-5477 for appointments  

 
Fragrance & Paraben Free  Organic Ingredients  

Alcohol Free  Results Last 7-10 Days 

Flawless Rich Brown Colour  Custom Blended  

Hypoallergenic  20 Minute Appointment  

Ƌ Rayanne Pynten Ƌ 306-307-4231 Ƌ rayanne@organictan.ca  Ƌ www.organictan.ca  Ƌ 
 
 

Minute with the Mayor        March 2018 
 

I would like to pass on thanks for cooperation of Town residents in regards to the current Precautionary 

Drinking Water Advisory issued March 12th. The water advisory was issued due to depressurization 

caused by water treatment plant control upgrades. The work being completed on the water plant is a part 

the town plan to upgrade and maintain the water system in Lashburn. Council works hard to budget and 

plan for upgrades to our infrastructure for the Community. Just to clear up some misconceptions in 

regards to the Water Advisory. The advisory is issued by the Water Security Agency in accordance to 

The Environmental Management and Protection Act, 2010. I had a phone conversation with Water 

Security Agency in regards to the confusion in regards to the advisory start time. Environmental Project 

Officer Kristopher Dushire apologized for the confusion it caused for Town residents. The Town will be 

working on improving our protocol and procedure in regards to future advisories. Town residents will be 

notified by door to door delivery when the precautionary Drinking Water Advisory is lifted.  

  

Planning for Community Day is underway! The Annual Event has been moved to Saturday, June 16th. 

The Committee has had a preliminary meeting to outline a rough draft of events. The next meeting will 

be Monday, April 16th at 6:30 in the Town Office. If you are interested in helping out or have events 

you wish to run during the annual event please attend the meeting.  

 

On Wednesday, March 14th I attended the Lloydminster Rural/Maidstone Community Consultative 

Group Meeting in Maidstone. This meeting provides Towns, Villages and RM’s an opportunity to ask 

questions and to express concerns in regards to policing. During the meeting the RCMP provided 

statistics in regards to local crime, outlined the Federal Mandate for policing, the Provincial mandate for 

policing and the F Division mandate for policing. Some of the topics discussed were traffic enforcement, 

respectful workplace, crime prevention & reduction and working with local residents to reduce crime.  

The RCMP will continue to work on visibility and education in our communities. The RCMP encourage 

residents to call the Maidstone Detachment if they see suspicious people or happenings in our 

community. Detachment Commander Harrison said the tips provided by citizens has led to many 

successful arrests.  

 

The Town Council will begin the annual budget process on March 27th and 28th. At the 2018 SUMA 

Convention Premier Moe indicated there will be no reduction in the cost sharing programs and 

allocation the Town will receive. The budget process includes the Town Administrator providing 

Council with last year’s actual spending and a proposed budget for 2018. Individual members of 

Council will bring spending priorities, as will the Town Public Works Foreman and this will be 

compared to potential projects identified through the course of the past year as needing completion. 

Discussions revolve around ranking projects in priority sequence and Council then deciding how the 

money will be allocated.  

 

Well that is about all for this month. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to email me at 

steven_turnbull@hotmail.ca and I will address the issues in the next Minute with the Mayor. You can 

also check out my facebook page. Simply search Mayor of Lashburn Steven Turnbull and you will be 

able to see regular postings from the Mayor and Council. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Also located at Jaz-eez: 

The Tea Cozy and Tanning Bed inquire within. 

mailto:rayanne@organictan.ca
http://www.organictan.ca/


 

All Saintsô Church 

 

Sunday Worship - 9:30am 

Morning Prayer  - 9:00am, Monday and Tuesday 

Good Friday Walk of the Cross 9:00am (March 

30) 

Easter Day Service 9:30am 
 

Spiritual Circle Meetings: April 2
nd

, 16
th
and 30

th
 

at 7:30pm at the Drop In Center.  Not restricted 

to particular religion, the members of the Circle 

are encouraged to explore God through their own 

life experiences and to express and share these 

experiences. 

Please contact Jessie at 306 285-3228 (office),  

306 307-5256 (text message), 

epeijie@gmail.com. 

         

  

    

 

    

 
   

   
  

 

 

 
    

 

 

         

 

 
 

  

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

   
 

    

  

  

 
  

 

     

 

 

   

  

 

Tighnduin News  

 

Sure feels nice to have some heat in the sun 

and  of course, weõre all  anxious for spring.  

 

Welcome and Farewell:  

Welcome to Pat who joined us in December  

Farewell to Charmaine and George & Bernice  

Gentle Yoga:  Mondayõs - at 10:00 am  

March 19 th & 26 th and April 2 nd , 9th & 16 th   

Games Nite:  Tuesdayõs - at 7:00  pm  

March 20 th & 27 th and April 3 rd, 10th & 17 th  

Coffee Morning:  

Wednesday ð March 21st at 9:30 am  

Everyone Welcome  

Wellness Clinic:  

Thursday  April 5 th at 9:00 am  

Bingo:  

Fridayõs ð at 7:30 pm  

March 23 rd and April 6 th  

Many thanks to Anglican Chur ch, Rebekkas  

and Kennettes for recent bingos  

Music and other Fun:  

Friday March 16 th  

Shuffleboard Tournament & lunch  

We have had the privilege of visits monthly 

visits from the Life Skills Students.  Thanks to 

teachers who bring them and help organize  

Birthdays:  

Sharon  
 

Happy Easter Everyone  

 

Lashburn Town and Country Golf Club 
 

Hard to believe that we are already thinking 

GOLF! The season will be here before you know 

it. AGM is being held on March 21 at 7 pm at 

the clubhouse. Financial statements will be 

available for pickup at the Clubhouse starting 

March 12. Please call Larry at 306-285-7447 to 

make sure he is at the Clubhouse. We look 

forward to seeing everyone at the meeting. 

Election for 3 directors will be taking place. 

Memberships will be available. Come show your 

support and see what is new for the 2018 season. 

 

 

LASHBURN LEGION #73 
 

The Legion will presenting awards for the 

Remembrance Posters on March 29 at JH 

Moore at 2pm. We are sorry for the delay 

but have been waiting to see if any of our 

students went on further in the contest. 
 

Our next meeting will be April 10 at 7:30pm 

at the Senior’s Centre. 

 

The Town now has the option for people to receive 

their Utility Bills, Tax and Assessment Notices thru 

e-mail. To sign up for this service there is a form 

that has to be filled out. If you didn’t receive a copy 

with your end of December water bill we can send 

you one or it can be picked up at the Town Office. 



Library News 
 

New Lashburn Library Hours  

 beginning September 1, 2017 

Monday                  Closed 

Tuesday                9:00 - Noon 

Wednesday            6:30 – 9:30 pm 

Thursday 1:30 – 4:30 pm 

Book Club at 7:00 pm on the 

2nd Wednesday of the month 

Friday             10:00 am – 3:00 pm 

Preschool Story time to be Announced 

 

“Like” Lashburn Library Facebook page to keep 

up with new books and programming at the 

Library 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

                                                                                                                                                

 

                                                       

 
  

  

  

 

 

 

  

 

   

  
       

 

 

  

 

                                                                                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

                      Photo Submitted by 

            the Lashburn Museum 

 

 

Senior Housing Available 

Tighnduin Home/ Lashburn Housing 

Authority  
 

*Applications available at  

Lashburn Town Office or any Sask. 

Housing Authority.  

Guidelines as per Sask. Housing Corp. 
 

>>>All Senior applications welcome<<< 
 

Questions can be directed to 
Tera Spencer, mngr    

*Ph. 306-215-7140 

*Email - managerlashburn@sasktel.net 

 

 

Free Dog/Cat Registration 

The time has come once again to register 

your dog/cat for the New Year. 

Come down to the Town Office to renew 

your dog/cat registration.  

If you have not previously registered 

your dog/cat you can come to the office 

to do so, please bring a current picture of 

your dog/cat.  

Please Note: Dog/Cat Registrations 

 DO NOT carry over from year to year, 

you must come in and sign each year.  

Registration gives your dog one free ride 

home during the calendar year! 

Nails by Candice 

Tuesday – Thursday  

Day & Evening Appointments 

For Gel Nails 306-821-1449 

 

Do you sit and look at your tired coffee tables, 

end tables, night tables, or just want to add a 

hallway table or a bench seat at the end of 

your bed?  

Contact us and let’s chat!!!  

Located in Lashburn.  

306-821-2250 or check us out on FB 

http://www.facebook.com/kghBBB 

Lashburn Centennial Museum  

96 Main Street  

P.O. Box 275, Lashburn SK, S0M 1H0  
 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/Lashburn -Centennial -

Museum -247827855409220/  
 

For Appointments contact  

 Kathy 306 -285-7288,  

Murray 306 -821-7590 or the  

 Town Office  

306-285-3533 

If you have any events you would like to see put onto the Town 

Website please let us know.  

You can send a message to our F acebook page,  

 call (306) 285 -3533, stop by the office, o r e-mail 

townoflashburn.carly@sasktel.net   

 
 

If you are aware of any street lights that are out in the 

Town of Lashburn, Please report them t o:  
 

 
 

In Saskatchewan call: 310 -2220, Out of province call:  

1-888-355-5589 or on the SaskPower website 

http://www.saskpower.com/  

 

 

mailto:townoflashburn.carly@sasktel.net

